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Hello my name is Michelle Wilson of Livermore.  I would like to start by thanking 
the members who will be reading my testimony. 
I am writing in opposition to LD133.  I have seen first hand how neighbors try and 
use town and police resources for an issue that does not exist on my property.  My 
husband has hunting dogs and uses them for rabbits. We are currently 1/2 mile away 
from neighbors and on a dead end road with visual/audio cameras 24/7. There is 
pending litigation currently. 
 *  My main concern is that this has the potential to be abused by individuals 
     who seek out grudges and who don't like hunting dogs.
 *  Town and law enforcement resources will be used without regard for 
     tax payers and state funds. 
  
*  Fines being issued without any evidence and dogs being surrendered to over
    crowded shelters.
*  Hindering hunting dogs and dog sporting events such as field trials and 
    sledding. 
*  False reports to state and local officials which again waste time and 
    resources.
Thank you again for considering my testimony.  
Michelle Wilson


